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Elsen, Nikki

Subject: FW: City Council Meeting

From: Colleen Royce  
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 8:28 AM 
To: zzcouncil@cityoflacrosse.org 
Subject: FW: City Council Meeting 
 
Good Morning, 
 
I received the email below regarding the pausing of sidewalks in La Crosse.   I would like to express my thoughts on adding sidewalks. 
 
My husband and I reside at 1010  28th Street S.  We DO NOT want sidewalks at all in our area.  One of the reason we moved there 
was because there were no sidewalks!    
 
The money for sidewalks needs to be funneled to La Crosse city roads that are in horrible shape.  The roads need to be completely 
redone and ‘not’ a patch jog done on them. 
 
Again, NO SIDEWALKS!!    
 
Thank you, 
 
Colleen Royce 
 

From: Jim Bagniewski <jjbagniewski@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 4:11 PM 
To: Jim Bagniewski <jjbagniewski@gmail.com> 
Subject: City Council Meeting 
 
Bluffside Neighbors 
 
On Thursday, April 11 at 6 pm the full City Council is meeting to discuss pausing the city resolution on 
sidewalks in La Crosse. 
 
If you would like to express your thoughts to the city council members in advance, here is an email 
address that can be used: 
 
zzcouncil@cityoflacrosse.org 
 
The public cannot speak at this meeting. 
 
Thanks 
 
Jim 
 
 


